
In lieu of submitting this comment sheet, comments/concerns can be submitted to:  
RRinformation@glenview.il.us 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT SHEET 
 
DATE: March 12, 2018 
 
TO: Bruce Rauner, Governor, State of Illinois 

Richard Durbin, United States Senate, Illinois 
Tammy Duckworth, United States Senate, Illinois 
Janice Schakowsky, United States Congress, 9th District 
Brad Schneider, United States Congress, 10th District 
Daniel Biss, Illinois State Senator, 9th District 
Julie Morrison, Illinois State Senate, 29th District 
Ira Silverstein, Illinois State Senate, 8th District 
Laura Fine, Illinois State Representative, 17th District 
John D’Amico, Illinois State Representative, 15th District 
Jonathon Carroll, Illinois State Representative, 57th District 
Robyn Gabel, Illinois State Representative, 18th District 
Andrea Martin, Environmental Protection Specialist, Federal Railway Administration (FRA) 
Elliot Ramos, Passenger Rail Engineer, Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) 
Arun Rao, Passenger Rail Implementation Manager, Wisconsin Dept. of Trans. (WISDOT) 

 
RE: Freight Holding Track in Glenview 
 
My comments and/or concerns relating to this proposed project are as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City/Village:_______________________________________________________  Zip Code: ____________________________ 
 
Email Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 


